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NORTH MACEDONIA 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 
 

”The blackboard” in the 

Romani school in Bitola 

was so old that it was no 

longer possible to see what 

was written on it. Some 

time ago SB-Foundation 

sent funds for a modern 

white board. 
 

Maria and Thomas 

Rosengren who lead the 

project, recently visited the 

school and was able to take 

some photos showing how 

the teacher first illustrates what is 

meant by two and a half (2 ½) and 

then lets one of the students 

similarly illustrate four and three 

fourth (4 ¾).  
 

Thomas and Maria 

also dedicated several 

days at the hospital to 

oversee that the 

renovation of shower 

rooms and toilets was 

properly done. The 

facilities looked 

dreadful with mold 

and finishes that had 

worn off, and no 

running hot water. 

Hygiene is particularly important when mothers wash 

their newborns. 
 

Those who registered for SB-Foundation’s trip to North 

Macedonia, May 27-31, will visit both the school and 

the hospital and will also tour the beautiful countryside 

and partake in the rich culture. 
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